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PARK CUSTOMERS! Beginning at 12:01 a.m., on July 31, 2018, our reservation system will be
down for a period of 24 hours. During this time, we will not be able to accept, change or cancel
ANY park reservations. The reservation system will be live again on August 1, 2018, at 12:01 a.m.,
and accepting reservations as usual. This outage is necessary as we transition to a new
reservation system for South Carolina State Parks. Thank you for your patience and understanding.
If you have any questions, please free to contact our central office at 803-734-0156 from 8:30 a.m.
to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.

Account: South Carolina State Parks Content type: Facebook Page - Photos

South Carolina State Parks
at 12:00:02 on 7/25/2018 UTC

Paula Odom Swaney Will it still be through Reserve America?
at 12:13:24 on 7/25/2018 UTC

South Carolina State Parks No. We will have a new vendor.
at 12:19:53 on 7/25/2018 UTC

Paula Odom Swaney Good to know. Thank you for the quick reply.
at 12:34:32 on 7/25/2018 UTC

Rochelle Skinner what system are you switching to?
at 12:36:58 on 7/25/2018 UTC

South Carolina State Parks Our new reservation provider is Itinio.
at 14:09:44 on 7/25/2018 UTC

Diana J Bowers Will we be able to see existing reservations under the new system?
at 15:08:02 on 7/25/2018 UTC

Allison Jones-Allison Is there a new app? Will existing reservations be visible?
at 11:03:17 on 7/26/2018 UTC


